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MEDIA ALERT

MINISTER PATRICIA DE LILLE AND DEPUTY MINISTER NOXOLO KIVIET TO
DELIVER DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND INFRASTRUCTURE 2022/23
BUDGET VOTE

Tomorrow, Tuesday 24 May 2022, Minister of Public Works and Infrastructure (DPWI),
Patricia de Lille along with Deputy Minister, Noxolo Kiviet will deliver the DPWI's 2022
Budget Vote to the National Assembly.

The budget will outline progress achieved in the previous financial year with regard to
infrastructure development and other areas within the mandate of DPWI.

The Minister and Deputy Minister will also table key items from the department’s budget for
the current 2022/23 financial year.

Minister de Lille’s speech will be delivered virtually. Members of the public and media can
watch the DPWI Budget Vote on the following links:

Twitter: https://twitter.com/ParliamentofRSA
Facebook: https://facebook.com/ParliamentofRSA
YouTube: https://www.youtube.com/ParliamentofRSA
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